
PE With Mrs Neate 

We have had a great spring term of PE at Ripley and the 
children have shown great determination!   

In the first half term, Class 1 continued to develop their 
fundamental movements skills. They have worked on their 
speed and agility, coordination and continued to develop 
their throwing and catching skills. This half term, we have 
spent time practicing the dance routine for their 
competition at Ashville. A special mention must go to 
Marnie for her fantastic rhythm and coordination in dance!  

Class 2 began the term developing their football skills. 
They worked on moving with the ball, control, passing and 
tackling. We then put these skills into a game at the end of 
the term. It was great to see their progress and 
enthusiasm each week! This half term, Class 2 have been 
working on their handball skills. They have built on their 
passing, focused on moving into a space and shooting. 
Well done on your progress this term, Class 2! 

Tag Rugby was Class 3’s focus for the first half term. They 
worked on their passing and receiving skills and moving 
with the ball and built up to playing some small games. 
This half term, Class 3 have been working on their handball 
skills and made some fantastic progress. Class 3’s 
enthusiasm and determination has been a joy on a 
Wednesday afternoon, well done to you all!  

A huge well done to all classes for their progress this half 
term and for their effort and determination in the dance 
competitions! 

Have a lovely Easter break and I look forward to seeing you 
in the summer term!  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Class 2 who have 
worked hard to develop their 

handball skills!  

Class 1 have really enjoyed 
developing their dance routine! 

 

Class 3 did a fantastic job of 
continuing to develop their tag 

rugby skills! 

 


